The meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM by Earl Stutzman. The minutes for October 20, 2022 were approved as posted on the HLARA website. Earl Massoth gave a treasurer's report. There are no outstanding debts.

Earl Stutzman announced that we will have our Fall swap meet this Saturday, November 19<sup>th</sup> at Asbury. The Broken Arrow Ham Radio Club will have their swap meet at the same time in the same room. We should use the West entrance. Earl showed a photo of the door we should enter. The doors will be open at 8:00 A.M.

The Christmas party will be in the Asbury Parlor, Tuesday, December 13<sup>th</sup> at 6:30 P.M. There will be BBQ for the meal and Magic for entertainment.

Election of officers for 2023 -- All of the current officers have agreed to serve for another year. Gene Vickery made a motion that the current officers be reelected by acclimation, motion was seconded and passed. The vote was unanimous.

President Earl Stutzman
Vice President Monte Smith
Secretary Gene Vickery
Treasurer Earl Massoth
Director #2 Randy Beeson

The program consisted of three Youtube videos about Superheterodyne Radios. They gave a very good explanation for the function of the local oscillator and how tuning is accomplished.

Randy Beeson showed a 50-52 Travler
Scott Petty showed a Lafayette HE10, probably assembled as a kit
Eldon Loomis showed a restored 1951 Zenith table radio which he donated for the door prize

The door prize Zenith was won by Adrian Gilstrap.

The auction included rolls of wire, an antenna booster, 1944 magazine.

Attending were: Randy Beeson, Mark Gabby, Adrian Gilstrap, Joe Kleiner, Eldon Loomis, Earl Massoth, Scott Petty, Mark Smith, Earl Stutzman, Jerome Thomas, Gene Vickery, Guests: Rick Bahlinger, Rick Bumgartner, Tom Hoflich, Russ Ruggieri











